STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

OFFICE OF RADIATION PROTECTION
171 Israel Road SE » PO Box 47827 + Olympia, Washington 98504-7827
TDD Relay Services: 1-800-833-6388

April 27, 2010

Michael R. Ault, Manager

US Ecology, Washington Inc.
1777 Terminal Drive
Richland, Washington 99354 .

RE: Phase I Construction Design Approval
Dear Mr. Ault:

This letter is in response to your April 14, 2010 submittal of the document Construction
Documents Phase I Final Cover Design Low-Level Radioactive Waste Facility, April 14, 2010.

The Departments of Health and Ecology have completed the review of the document and have
determined that it adequately addresses all previous comments and concerns, and is consistent
with the Final Environmental Impact Statement dated May 28, 2004 that was prepared for the

facility. The Construction Documents Phase 1 is considered complete,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that US Ecology may proceed with the construction of
Phase 1 of the cover as outlined in the document Construction Documents Phase I Final Cover
Design Low-Level Radioactive Waste Facility, dated April 14, 2010. 1t should be noted,
however, that prior to construction, US Ecology must submit a Health and Safety Plan to the
department for review and approval. '

If you should have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at (360) 236-3210.

Sincerely,

Gary Rbbertson
Director

cc: Simon Bell, US Ecology
Jane Hedges, Department of Ecology
Earl Fordham, Department of Health
Larry Goldstein, Department of Ecology
Sheila Pachernegg, Department of Health



